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BY EMAIL  
 
 
July 20, 2020 
 
To: All Parties in EB-2019-0261 
 
Re: Hydro Ottawa Limited – Extension on Confidential Filing Response 

Request 
 

On July 7, 2020, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued its Decision on Confidentiality 
and Procedural Order No. 4 (PO#4), which among other matters established that if 
Hydro Ottawa wished to respond to any of the confidentiality submissions, the reply 
submission was to be filed with the OEB and delivered to all parties on or before July 
21, 2020. 

On July 20, 2020, Hydro Ottawa filed a letter with the OEB requesting that this date be 
extended until no later than July 24, 2020. Hydro Ottawa stated that it required this 
extension due to the extension of the technical conference through to July 21, 2020.  
 
The OEB grants Hydro Ottawa’s request given the circumstances outlined by Hydro 
Ottawa. 

All other dates established in PO#4 remain unchanged. 

Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Christine E. Long  
Registrar and Board Secretary 
 


